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Reminder!!  Don’t blow it – grass clippings and leaves don’t belong on roads. 

• Damp grass blown onto a gravel road can clump together and if graded into the gravel, can create potholes. 
• Any vegetation blown onto the road can lead to a small amount of organic debris getting into the gravel over 

time. This can slow drainage from the road. 
• Cumulative amounts of vegetation can impact drainage. Catch basins and storm water drains may get 

blocked, impacting your own lot drainage.   
• Damp or wet cuttings blown on to a hard surface road can reduce the traction for vehicles and cyclists, 

particularly if they had to brake on the cuttings. 

 
 


